
Dear , thank you for your request for information.  Whilst further detailed information may be held 
by Humberside Police, the following information is held within the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Humberside. 
 
1.      What ERP (Enterprise Resource Management) or Finance system is currently used at the police 
force? 
 
Oracle EBS and Capita Origin. 
 
2.      When does your contract expire? 
 
Reviewed annually; goes out to tender again 2017, usually on Bluelight system. 
 
3.      Do you have any planned upgrades of the software? If so, when? 
 
Yes. Annual.  Payroll module to be used by Humberside Police in 2016. 
 
4.      Are you planning to go to market for a different ERP/ Finance system? If so, when? 
 
No. 
 
5.      How many users / licenses of the system do you have at the police force? 
 
All employees. 
 
6.      Who is the person responsible for your ERP / Finance system? Please provide full name, title 
and contact information if possible. 
 
Director of Finance, Nigel Hiller, South Yorkshire Police - 
http://www.southyorkshire.police.uk/content/director-finance-nigel-hiller 
 
7. Do you have a particular business charter in place that encourages your supplier to pay the rest of 
their supply chain early? 
 
No information held within the Police and Crime Commissioner's Office in relation to this part of 
your request. 
 
I hope you find this information helpful.  If you think that we have not supplied information in 
accordance with our Publication Scheme or under general rights of access then you have the right to 
ask for an internal review.  Any request for an internal review should be made within 30 days and 
addressed to: 
 
Martin Scoble 
Chief Executive 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside The Lawns Harland Way Cottingham 
HU16 5SN 
 
E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 
 
We would aim to complete an internal review within 20 working days. 
 

http://www.southyorkshire.police.uk/content/director-finance-nigel-hiller
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If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to apply directly to 
the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9  5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Louise Johnson 
 
 
 
 


